
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
ATLANTA BOARD OF EDUCATION LAUNCHES SEARCH FOR NEXT SUPERINTENDENT 

 
 

ATLANTA, July 5, 2023 – The Atlanta Board of Education (ABOE) today initiates a search for a firm to find a new 
superintendent for Atlanta Public Schools (APS) to start July 2024. 
 
The selected firm will identify a diverse pool of qualified candidates nationwide and assist the ABOE in developing a 
superintendent profile. The selected firm will also design a search process, conduct community and stakeholder 
engagement sessions and assess all feedback in this process. 
 
 “We have aggressive goals for Atlanta Public Schools, and we are committed to taking all the necessary steps to put 

people and processes in place to realize those objectives,” said Eshé Collins, ABOE Board Chair. “We will work 

diligently with our staff, students, parents and the community to select a transformative leader to elevate our students 
and schools and ensure success in an ever-changing and competitive environment.”  
 
The Board will continue to work closely with Superintendent Dr. Lisa Herring during the transition as she continues to 
lead the day-to-day operations for the district, advocates for the needs of the students and families and improves 
student achievement.  

 
ABOE anticipates choosing the national search firm by September 2023. 
 
Interested firms should visit https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/apsboard for more information. 
 

### 

 
About Atlanta Public Schools 
Atlanta Public Schools is one of the largest school districts in the state of Georgia, serving approximately 52,000 
students across 87 schools. The District is organized into nine K-12 clusters with 58 neighborhood schools, five 
partner schools, 19 charter schools, two citywide single-gender academies and three alternative programs. For more 
information, visit www.atlantapublicschools.us, follow us on Facebook 
at https://www.facebook.com/AtlantaPublicSchools/ and on Twitter and Instagram @apsupdate. 
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